
The Greenwich Township Historical Society, Who are we and what do we do?

The Greenwich Township Historical Society is a group that meets on the second Thursday of the month 
at the Greenwich Township Library. We also have a room with displays and historical items at Broad 
Street School, and meet there on Wednesdays throughout the school year. Currently on display in our 
room we have; Gibbstown, Fire Company, Patriotic, School Photos and Trophy items.  Recently we 
attended the Family Fun Night at Broad Street School and had school themed photos, yearbooks and 
memorabilia on display.  We also completed a redecorating project in the glass cases in the vestibule of 
the school. The Historical Society also maintains a display case in the Greenwich Township Library and is 
responsible for updating new items regularly. Most recently we had Presidential and Phillies themed 
items for viewing there. We are always looking for donations of any old treasures you have laying 
around the house or information about our town.  If you have old, historic items you would like to clean 
out please don’t throw them away, contact any member of the Historical Committee and donate them 
today! 


